

Moss Lane Timperley Altrincham WA15 6LJ T: 0161 980 4075 E: office@forestschool.co.uk W: www.forestschool.co.uk

24th January 2024

Dear Parents,

## Mr Bullock- Paternity Leave

We are very excited for Mr Bullock and his wife to welcome their first baby very soon. Miss Bardsley will be teaching the Reception class full time whilst he is on paternity leave. She will be supported by Mrs Henderson. This week, Miss Bardsley spent the day with Reception to observe and familiarise herself. Both teachers will also complete a full handover. Mrs Dulson (previously our Nursery Teacher) and Mrs Carty will lead the Nursery and will be supported by Ms Smith. Ms Smith will increase her hours to full time during this period.

I have noted the staff contacts below, should you need to contact a particular member of the Forest team.

☐ Miss Bardsley: <a href="mailto:hbardsley@forestschool.co.uk">hbardsley@forestschool.co.uk</a>

☐ Mrs Henderson: <u>jhenderson@forestschool.co.uk</u>

☐ Mrs Dulson: <u>sdulson@forestschool.co.uk</u>☐ Mrs Carty: hcarty@forestschool.co.uk

We wish Mr and Mrs Bullock many exciting times ahead and I will inform you when we have any news to share.

Yours sincerely,

Graeme Booth

Headmaster







